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May 20, 1996 

Mr. Craig A. Glazer, Chairman 
State of Ohio 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43266-0573 

/ 
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MAY S 0 1996 
OFFICE OF CHMAHK^.. 

P.U.CO 

Case No. 96-290-EL-BLN 
Letter of Notification 

Sheppler - AGA 138KV Line 
New Line 

Dear Mr. Glazer: 

In accordance with your letter of April 4, 1996, please be advised that 
construction on this project is scheduled to start May 28, 1996. We will 
let you know when construction has been completed. 

Cordially, 

OHIO POWER COMPANY 

J. E. Schrader 
AEP Transmission Engineering 
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